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Food Service Advisory and Farm to School Committee 

 

 

 

 

October 24, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Our school will be conducting a Food Service Advisory and Farm to School Committee meeting 

on Tuesday, October 25
th

 at 5:30 pm in the library. This meeting will include a cross section of 

parents, school representatives, and a Maschio’s Food Services representative. 

 

We will be discussing a variety of topics including lunches served, portion sizes, a la carte items, 

cafeteria service, staff and food safety, and farm to school initiatives.  Participants will be 

encouraged to offer their suggestions to improve and enhance the Breakfast and Lunch 

Programs. 

 

You are invited to be a part of this important event. We value your opinion.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call me.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Cenatiempo, Ed.D.      Jon Paul Bollette 

Superintendent      Principal 

 

 


